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BRISSIE APPOINTED 
DIRECTOR OF COUNSELING 

Dr. Danna Brissie has been 
appointed director of counseling 
services for the academic year 1985-
86. The appointment was effective 
Nov. 18, 1985. 

Dr. Brissie has a bacehlor's 
degree from USC and master's and 
doctoral degrees from Auburn 
University. She previous had been 
affiliated with Grand Strand 
Counseling Center, after serving as 
psychiatric counselor with 
Psyciatric Associates in Greenville. 
Dr. Brissie recently was appointed 
by Gov. Richard Riley to serve a 
three-year term on the board of 
examiners for the licensure of 
professional counselors, associate 
counselors and marital and family 
therapists. Her office phone is ext. 
2305, Student Center 206-E. Students 
are invited to visit Dr. Brissie 
during office hours, 8:30 a.m.-5 
p.m., daily, or to call the office 
for an appointment. Faculty members 
are invited to refer students as 
needed, or to call Dr. Brissie. 

WRITING WORKSHOPS 

Writing workshops will be held 
in January and February 1986. The 
two workshops are Writing Across The 
Curriculum I and Writing Retreat for 
Coastal faculty. Brochures with 
more information will be mailed to 
faculty soon. 

COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

DIRECT DEPOSIT 

Coastal Carolina College 
employees interested in having their 
paychecks deposited automatically in 
People's Federal Savings and Loan of 
Conway may contact Sandra Shelley. 
Five more depositors are necessary 
before the service is available. 

BHOPAL GAS LEAK 
IS SUBJECT OF RESEARCHER'S 
COASTAL CAROLINA VISIT 

Dr. M.P. Singh of the National 
Centre for Abaospheric and Fluid 
Sciences at die Indian Institute of 
Technology at ~ew Delhi, will sveak 
at 2 µ ,fil. :i_n rooni 120 of the Science 
Building. His topic will be 
"Dispersion of MIC in Bhoval Gas 
Leak Episode--Output from 
Mathematical Model." Dr. Singh 
received cooperation from various 
U.S. scientists and also was awarded 
a National Science Foundation grant. 
For details, contact Subhash Saxena, 
School of Mathematics and Computer 
Science. 

Dr. Singh's visit is sponsored 
by the School of Science, the School 
of Mathematics and Computer Science, 
and the USC Educational Foundation. 

This Week is published by USC-Coastal Carolina College, an equal 
opportunity employer subscribing to all Civil Rights legislation. 



f ACUL TY /STAFF AND STUDENT NEWS 

DR. ANNE GRAVES presented a 
paper entitled 11Depression In 
Behaviorally Disordered Adolescents" 
at the Ninth Annual Conference On 
Severe Behavior Disorders of 
Children and Youth. The paper was 
presented Nov. 21 at the conference 
in Phoenix, Ariz. 

THOMAS E. JONES, asst. 
professor of Speech-Threater, and 
members of his Oral Interpretation 
class, performed at the Children's 
Literature Conference held Nov. 15-
16 at Coastal Carolina. 

The oral interpretation program 
on Friday evening featured HUGH 
WASHINGTON, who read selections from 
Walt Whitman's The Leaves of Grass. --------
JAMES FORBES read from Jonathan 
Livingston Seagull. In the field of 
prose reading, REBECCA PERRY 
selected material from the dairies 
of Sylvia Plath, Anne Frank and 
Rebecca Perry. SHERRI JOHNSON read 
from the novel, The Color Purple by 
Alice Walker. The final selection of 
the program was a reader's theatre 
will present! Christmas Carol at 8 
p.m. in Wheelwright Performing Arts 
Center. Call the Wheelwright Box 
Office for ticket information. 

DR. HERB WEIGAND'S watercolor 
painting, "Passage," is on exhibit 
at Appalachian State University's 
Catherine Smith Gallery in Boone, 
N.C. The show will run through Nov. 
27. 

DENNIS WISEMAN, dean of the 
School of Education, has been asked 
to serve on the advisory board of 
Williamsburg Technical College for 
the Associate of Arts and Associate 
of Science programs. Dr. Wiseman and 
Dr. Bill Moran, vice chancellor for 
academic affairs at Francis-Marion 
College, are serving as four-year 
college representatives on the 
board. The appointments were made by 
Dr. John Wynn, president of 
Williamsburg Technical College. 

STEPHEN J. NAGLE and DAVIDE. 
MILLARD, asst. professors of 
English, read a paper entitled 
"Minds, Brains, and Pedagogy in the 
Language Arts: A Cautionary Note," 
for the Linguistics Section at the 
55th annual meeting of the South 
Atlantic Modern Language Association 
in Atlanta on Nov. 1. 

DR. MARSHALL PARKER, asst. dean 
of the School of Education, made a 
presentation on Nov. 7 to the 
Retirement Club at the First 
Methodist Church in Conway. The 
topic was" "How to Improve Your 
Chances For A Healthy Heart." 

TIM TOUZEL of the School of 
Education, made presentations for 
teachers in Greeleyville Elementary 
School in Williamsburg County and 
Terrel's Bay Elementary School in 
Marion County. "Teaching Mathematics 
Effectively" was the title of his 
talk at Greeleyville and "Planning 
for Higher Achievement" was the 
title of his presentation at 
Terrel's Bay. 

Dr. Touzel on Nov. 9 spoke to 
the 8th Annual Conference of the 
South Carolina Council of Teachers 
of Mathematics. The title of his 
presentation was "Direct 
Instruction: Teaching Mathematics 
Effectively." 

Also, Touzel was chairman of 
the evaluation committee that 
reviewed Benedict College's Teacher 
Education program. 

BASKETBALL SCHEDULE 

Nov. 26: 7:30 p.m. UNC Wilmington 
Nov. 29: 6:30 p.m., N. Georgia 
Nov. 30: 6:30 p.m. Kennesaw· 
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NOVEMBER CALENDAR 

24: Robert W. Squatriglia, associate 
chancellor for Student Development, 
will speak at 10:30 a.m. in the 
Student Center Chapel. 

25: The head of the National Centre 
for Atmospheric and Fluid Sciences 
at the Indian Institute of 
Technology at New Delhi, will visit 
USC Coastal Carolina at 2 p.m. 
Monday in the Science Building in 
room 120 to speak about hls research 
of the Bhopal gas leak episode. For 
details, contact Subhash Saxena. 

28: Thanksgiving Day Service, lU:30 
a':"m. in the Student Center Chapel. 

28: Holiday 

29: Holiday 

DECEMBER CALENDAR 

1: Dr. S. George Lovell, chapel 
associate, will speak in the Student 
Center chapel at 10:30 a.m. 

3: The Coastal Carolina College 
Alumni Association will host a 
cocktail reception for December 1985 
graduates from 7-9 p.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium 
Mezzanine. For details, call the 
Alumni Office, ext. 2013. 

3: Clebe McClary, a disabled 
American veteran and Christian 
speaker, will be a guest at the 
Horry County Fellowship of Christian 
Athletes at 7:30 p.m. in tne old 
gym. 

4: Roman Catholic Bishop 
Unterkoefler will be at USC Coastal 
Carolina College at 12:10 p.m. The 
Ecumenical Prayer Service is open to 
the public, and will be in the 
Student Center. 

6: Coastal Carolina Theatre Series 
performance of Richard Armour's 
Going Around In Academic Circles. 

_The readers were Washington, Forbes, 
Perry Jchnson and Jones. 

7: The Coastal Educational 
Foundation Golf Tournament is at 
Myrtle Beach National Golf Club. A 
$35 entry fee includes play and 
barbecue banquet. The-format is 
Captain's Choice. Shotgun start is 
at 9 a.m. Entry forms are at pro 
shops or through the Office of 
College Advancement, ext. 2014. 

J...:... ! Christmas Carol, 8 p.m. 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center. 

8: ! Christmas Carol, 2:30 p.m., 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center. 

9: A Traditional Service of Nine 
Lessons and Carols will be held at 8 
p.m. in Wheelwright Performing Arts 
Center. 

9: Deadline for 50 percent of each 
department's library book 
allocations or the difference will 
be foreited and revert to the 
library's general book allotment. 

11: Lutheran Bishop Herman Cauble 
will speak at an Ecumenical Prayer 
Service at 12:10 p.rn. It is open to· 
the public and will be in the 
Student Center. 
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